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Providers should apply to be a COVID-19 vaccination provider with their state if they intend to provide the 

COVID-19 vaccine to their patients. They should enroll as vaccinators at the Taxpayer Identification 

Number (TIN) level, not as an individual practice or provider, for efficiency. Enroll all practice types at 

the TIN level including primary care and any specialty practice that intends to provide the vaccine to 

patients. If you have already enrolled as an individual practice or provider, no action is needed. This 

guidance is intended for those who have not already enrolled. 

Please complete this brief survey by 5 p.m. ET on Thurs., May 27 to let us know the current state of 

vaccination provider registration for your Health Ministry so that System Office may provide additional 

guidance as needed. 

Complete the survey  

 

 

CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019  
(COVID-19) 

 

Provider state registration as a COVID-19 vaccinator  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=GeaRDSxKgEy5WY_fUY5S6N-rKJsb-D1Avv2-rMXCTBFUNlBSNFZKWENEVVRESTlCQ0NYUDJFWTRIQiQlQCN0PWcu

